
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 

  

Due to an increase in covid cases in Year 8, we have been asked by NYCC’s Infection 

Management Team to advise the following to students and staff: 

  

• Year 8:                  All Year 8 students are advised to wear face masks at all times 

when indoors [communal areas and in classrooms] and also when in queues 

outdoors. 

• Years 7, 9-13:     All Years are advised to wear face masks in indoor communal 

areas such as corridors, common rooms, assembly etc. but not in classrooms. 

• All Years:              Face masks can be removed when sat down in communal areas 

[dining hall and SFC] to eat and drink. 

  

This will be for a period of 2 weeks at first but is subject to review depending on case 

count. 

  

Best wishes 

  

Jonathan Webb 

Headmaster 

 


